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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board authorize the installation of an acknowledgement plaque at the Mar Vista 
Recreation Center for the donation of $150,000 from the Windward School of Mar Vista for 
general improvement projects to the center. 

SUMMARY: 

The Windward School of Mar Vista has donated $150,000 to be used for general improvement 
projects at Mar Vista Recreation Center. The Board accepted the donation as per Board Report 
No. 05-208. The donation was provided as a condition of a three-year agreement, allowing the 
Windward school use of the park athletic field, soccer field, and tennis courts to conduct sports 
programs during the fall, winter and spring school semesters, during 2005 through 2008. 

The Los Angeles Park Foundation (LAPF) wishes to sponsor the installation of a bronze 
acknowledgement plaque to commemorate the generous support of the parents and students of 
Windward School. The plaque measures 12" x 8" with raised polished lettering and will be 
installed on a boulder located between the office and the playground of the Recreation Center. A 
picture of the plaque is provided as Attachment A. 

The funds provided by the Windward School have paid for improvements made to the Mar Vista 
Recreation Center playground such as the replacement of all playground equipment, sand 
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replacement, and repairs to the sandbox; and will help fund additional projects as prioritized by 
the Park Advisory Board. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund, as the cost of fabricating and installing the plaque 
will be solely funded by LAPF. 

This report was prepared by Alexa Esparza, Senior Management Analyst, West Region. 






